
 

A new month means a new chance to sign up for 

our FREE mammogram bus in Ridgewood! 

 

Due to overwhelming demand from our first mammogram bus event, our 

office is scheduling a 2nd FREE mammogram bus date in Ridgewood for 

December! Made possible by our partnership with the American-Italian 

Cancer Foundation. 

To be eligible, you must: 

• Be a woman aged 40-79 with health insurance 

• Be a woman aged 50-79 without health insurance 

• Currently be living in New York City 

• Have had no mammogram done in the past 12 months 

 

 



To sign up & schedule a mammogram for our 2nd event, call: 

718-784-3194 

 

Or e-mail: 

villalm@nyassembly.gov 

or 

rajabin@nyassembly.gov 

Mammograms save lives, so we hope we can help you or a loved one! 

Sincerely, 

 

Juan Ardila      

Member of the Assembly      

37th Assembly District      

Committees: Labor, Education, Social Services, Libraries & Education 

Technology, Alcoholism & Drug Abuse      
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